Foellmi, Thomas J - DNR

From: Schmoller, Michael R - DNR

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 3:28 PM
To: Foellmi, Thomas J - DNR

Subject: FW: October 15, 2019 Workplan

Add to 02-13-584085

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

R. Michael Schmoller
Phone: 608-275-3303
Michael.schmoller@wisconsin.gov

From: Schmoller, Michael R - DNR

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 3:24 PM

To: 'Biemann, Erika (ebiemann@atclic.com)' <ebiemann@atcllc.com>

Cc: Linnemanstons, Leo <Leo.Linnemanstons@aecom.com>; Martin, Steven L - DNR <StevenL.Martin@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: October 15, 2019 Workplan

Erika

| have reviewed the October 15, 2019 ATC Transformer Fire Work Plan written by AECOM. | believe we should
implement the workplan as submitted. The goal of the investigation is to determine the extent of PFAS impacts as a
result of the July 19 fire fighting activities. The soil, surface water and groundwater field work will move us towards that
goal. The work can begin as soon as possible.

When the site investigation report is complete, the Department will review the report and determine what, if any,
further investigation or remedial actions are required.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
Mike

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

R. Michael Schmoller

Hydrogeologist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 608-275-3303

Cell Phone: 608-576-0183
Michael.schmoller@wisconsin.gov
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